
 

 
Theatre Trips Policy 

 

To be adopted with the u3a Milford on Sea Trips Policy 

 

The THEATRE GROUP COORDINATOR will email the Chairman with 

details of proposed trips to be agreed by the Committee BEFORE the 

Coordinator informs the Theatre Group Members of proposed trip.   

 

Once agreed by Committee, the Theatre Group Coordinator may then 

proceed to inform members of the group and notice of the trip will then 

appear in the NEWSLETTER, WEBSITE AND NOTICE BOARD. 

 

The Theatre Group Coordinator will inform the u3a Milford on Sea 

Treasurer of ticket prices to be collected from members. 

 

Hilary Harris 

Chairman 

u3a Milford on Sea 

February 2025 


